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Looking at the proposal of moving the boundary part of 03NB to the Normanton Ward would be detrimental to the residents of Altofts. The
boundary has always been the railway, and this has been the know by the ward councillors and the parish council.
I see no logic in moving this section over, it’s clear from the statement made that the impending developments will take the population over and
looking at all the figures Altofts looks to gain the biggest increase 15.3% by 2029.
Therefore I totally disagree with the proposed changes and I’ve spoken to our MP regarding this proposal.
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